From: Rolf Obin

To: Reapportionment
Subject: State Senate Districting
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 1:11:42 PM

To the Reapportionment Commission

Darien is presently divided by the 25th and 27th State Senate Districts. The boundaries of these two districts mix the
population of Darien with that of Norwalk and Stamford. I submit that the 25th and 27th Senate districts do not
serve Darien; the population is weighted heavily to the voters of Norwalk and Stamford and dilutes the voters of
Darien. Darien needs State Senate representation that is more accountable to Darien’s interests. Darien needs to have
representation in Hartford under one Senate district (not two). The State Senate boundaries need to be redrawn with
Darien under one State Senator.

Rolf Obin

9 Archer Lane, Darien, CT
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